The district requests approval to submit a federal grant application for the Carol White PEP grant.  The application is seeking funding to provide the trainings and resources as required in Program Reviews for Health and Physical Education.  The goals include the development of health and physical education Curriculum guides/maps; additional equipment for all schools; after-school and summer programs to promote increased physical activity and support schools in development of Coordinated School Health committees as required.  The tentative amount of funding requested is $350,000.  


Nancy Satterfield

